
​ LEGAL NOTICE  
 

2025 ANNUAL BUDGET HEARING 

TRI-VALLEY CENTRAL SCHOOL DISTRICT  

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN, that, pursuant to Section 6-d of the General Municipal Law 

of the State of New York, the Tri-Valley Central School District’s 2025 Annual Budget 

Hearing will be held on Tuesday, May 6, 2025, at 7:00 p.m. prevailing time, at the 

Tri-Valley Central School District Secondary School’s Lower Level Collaboration Center. 

The public hearing shall be held at the time and place stated herein. 


